
July 5, 2025 
 
TO: Brown Township Trustees 
 
RE: BTZC Recommendations 
 
FR: Kyle Vanderhoff, BTZC Chair 
 
At their July 1, 2025, meeting, the BTZC reviewed feedback from the Regional 
Planning Commission and the public hearing feedback regarding the proposed 
changes to the Zoning Resolution.  The BTZC is recommending the proposed 
language go forward and the provide the following documents regarding their 
recommendations. 
 
- Memo to the Trustees 
- Additions to Article 4 and Article 7 
- Draft Application for Short-term Rentals 
- Amended Article 14 
- Summary of Article 14 Changes with Rationale 
- Revised Zoning Fee Schedule 
- Draft Minutes BTZC Meeting July 1, 2025 
 

Please advise regarding any questions or concerns, and when the Trustee Public 
Hearing on the Proposed Changes will be scheduled. 


